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April 23, 2010 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

Alliant Communications was selected by our company over eight other vendors. Their professionalism 

and knowledge of the best phone system for our needs impressed us from the start.  

 

We are a business consisting of 10 sites located from Liberal, Kansas to Toppenish, Washington with 

over 1,000 employees. Each location had a very different phone system, as well as very different 

needs. Alliant was instrumental in helping us to determine the best system for our business. They 

recommended the ShoreTel VOIP system. With the ShoreTel system we now have the ability to phone 

different locations by using a 4 digit extension. We have eliminated long distance charges and 

ultimately saved us a large amount of time and money.  

 

The project took several months and they were available every step of the way. They worked very 

closely with our staff to ensure we had all the correct equipment and configured all the phones in their 

lab. They assisted our IT department onsite with the first two installs until we felt comfortable with the 

process. There was always someone available to us as we progressed through each city and state to 

complete our installation process. Their thorough knowledge of the installation process and the 

ShoreTel phone system was invaluable. 

 

Prior to each installation they were more than accommodating to our training needs. They were able to 

split up the classes so that each site was trained extensively just prior to their respective installation 

date.  

 

I would highly recommend Alliant Communications for any telecommunication project. Their wealth 

of knowledge and professionalism is unmatched. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Morna Campbell 

Agri Beef Telephone System Project Manager 

PerforMix Division 

(208) 465-1724 


